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Dear Steven, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 11 November 2020 in relation to 
the Northern Ireland Audit Office report on ‘Generating Electricity from 
Renewable Energy’, which the committee considered on 19 November 
meeting. 
 
I can confirm that the Northern Ireland Audit Office is currently considering 
your correspondence and will be in contact with you directly in due course.  
 
The Public Accounts Committee has agreed to undertake an inquiry into this 
report and it is expected that we will commence this in the new year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 
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